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OFFICIAL  

Wynn Vale Drive and Bridge 
Road Junction  
Site investigations 

       

 

We are upgrading the intersection of Wynn Vale Drive and 
Bridge Road in Gulfview Heights. This forms part of the State 
Government's election commitments, to upgrade, or 
investigate potential upgrades, in the northern suburbs to 
improve safety, access and make travel easier for all users. 

What’s happening: 
We are undertaking further site investigation and service location night 
works to inform the final design of the upgrade. 

How this affects you: 
To do this work safely, speed and lane restrictions will be in place during the 
day and night throughout the work area while these activities are undertaken. 
Please plan your trips, be cautious around workers, and follow signage.  

Access to properties will be maintained for the duration of works.   

Minor noise disturbances can be expected while works are being undertaken, 
but we will minimise any disturbance to residents as much as practically 
possible. 

We look forward to sharing the final design, and construction timing in the 
coming months. 

For further information: 
• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/wynnvaledrive 
• Contact the project team via email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 
• Call 1300 794 880 

 

When 

Thursday 2 May 2024 and 
Friday 3 May 2024 
(weather permitting) 

Hours of operation 

Between the hours of 7pm 
and 6am 

Where 

The junction of Wynn Vale 
Drive and Bridge Road, 
Gulfview Heights 

https://dit.sa.gov.au/wynnvaledrive
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